
NEW Virtual Career Fair to be held next week! 

In these challenging times of social distancing, the Rivers East Workforce Development Board 
is taking a new approach to connect job seekers and employers by hosting its first ever Virtual 
Career Fair.  This fair will be focused on the Healthcare industry and will open at 8:00 a.m. on 
April 7th with a handful of top healthcare and supporting industries from across NC.   Job 
seekers will be able to browse the booths of the participating employers, learn more about 
the company and see a list of available positions.  Participating employers will also be available 
to live chat with interested job seekers on April 7th from 9:00am-3:00pm.  The fair will remain 
open for job seekers through 5:00 p.m. on April 8th. 

 

Pre-registration is required to attend the event.  To register, go to 
https://riverseastwdb.easyvirtualfair.com/  All job seekers must upload their resume to 
participate in the event. If you need more information, please contact Pat Harris at 
pharris@mideastcom.org. As always, check ncworks.gov, contact the NCWorks Career Center 
in your area, or follow us on Facebook @ Rivers East Workforce Development Board for local 
job listings updated daily.  
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